
 

ARMFIELD CIVIC CENTER  
COVID-19 UPDATE 

 

Attention Members: 

Effective Wednesday, March 18, 2020​,​ ​The Armfield Civic 

Center will be closed until further notice.  

We regret this decision, but we do not wish to add to the spread of the 

COVID-19 Virus.  

We look forward to welcoming you back to the center after the threat 

of COVID-19 virus has been contained.  

Our staff will be on hand to answer any questions as we move forward.  

Memberships will be extended.  

We will be communicating updates through our bulk email system (feel 

free to call and make sure your email is on our list), and through social 

media. 

Please continue to exercise using our public park area and our trails 

through Nelson Acres!  


